
	
Seguin Independent School District 

School Health Advisory Council 
SHAC 

Minutes, February 13th, 2019 
	
• Welcome	and	Introductions	

	
o Trason	Willemin	called	the	meeting	to	order	5:31.		

	
o Trason	welcomed	all	to	the	meeting.			In	attendance	were	Mark	Dibble,	Michele	Meehan,	Allison	

and	Trason	Willemin,	Whitney	Bischoff,	Jacob	Galvan,	and	Pete	Silvius.	
	
	
• Update	on	on-going	projects-	
	

o Meeting	Minutes	were	approved	for	the	October	meeting	(Motion	by	Whitney	Bischoff	and	a	2nd	by	
Mark	Dibble)	

	
	
• Discussion	on	new	projects-	
	

o A	motion	to	accept	the	2018	SHAC	Annual	was	made	by	Mark	Dibble	with	a	2nd	by	Whitney	
Bischoff.		The	motion	passed.		The	approved	2018	Annual	report	will	be	presented	to	the	School	
Board	in	March.	

o The	SHAC	discussed	the	proposed	SHAC	roster	of	membership.		Continued	discussion	was	
recommended	due	to	the	low	attendance	of	the	meeting.	

o Jacob	Galvan	asked	the	SHAC	to	share	ideas	for	possible	feedback	on	menus	
§ Ideas	shared	included	using	Ipads	to	survey	students	
§ Discussion	about	the	summer	feeding	program	was	also	shared	

	
	

• Member	business-	
	

o An	idea	to	share	about	the	SHAC	in	a	newspaper	article	(Matador	Pride)	was	offered	
§ Ideas	to	highlight	included	the	water	bottle	/fill	stations	and	summer	lunch	program	

	
	
	
• Future	SHAC	meeting	date-	May	8th	2019	

	
		
• Meeting	adjourned.			Motion	by	Mark	Dibble,	2nd	by	Whitney	Bischoff.	


